
This notice serves as confirmation that Welch Allyn discontinued the manufacture of the 509 Series Wall 

& Mobile Aneroid Gauge in October 2010. 

 

509 Series Aneroid Gauge can be recognized by the dark gray body color and two mounting wings on the 

back of the gauge. 

 

 
 

 

The 767 Series Wall & Mobile Aneroid gauge replaces the 509 Series in the Welch Allyn product 

portfolio. 
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End of Manufacturing Notice 
509 Series Wall/Mobile Aneroid Gauges 


